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Hello Emily,

Please have council consider younger families who may have an extra trailer or two to enjoy
outdoors activities. | have an RV, snowmobile trailer and two boats. None are run down or not
in use, | enjoy being outdoors and they all serve a purpose.

The bylaw as written would restrict a family camp out in an RV, this doesn't seem right. We
should also be allowed to have another family visit for a couple days in their RV.

These types of bylaws seem to support a sedentary lifestyle. It's difficult enough to get kids
enjoying the outdoors, we do not need more restrictions in place to reasonably enjoy the
community we live in.

Please have them consider how this could impact those who enjoy outdoor activities such as
camping, hunting and fishing.

Ryan Francoeur



